
 

 

 

 

7th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I hope this message finds you well and that your families are staying safe during this time.  

 

As a part of the Cognita family we have, over the past few weeks, been running onsite Bushcraft courses for children 

at a number of Cognita schools, enabling the children to get outdoors and learn new skills in a safe environment. This 

has been a huge success and in response many parents have enquired as to whether we are offering any activities for 

children this summer. 

 

I am thrilled to say that here at Camp Wilderness we will be offering several 5-Day residential summer camps 

throughout August, for children aged 8 – 14, at our Cognita outdoor learning centre at Cuffley Camp in Hertfordshire. 

After an unprecedented few months Camp Wilderness is the perfect place for your children to unplug and rewild this 

summer. 

 

You can find out much more information, see dates available and make bookings on our website and as a part of the 

Cognita family we would love to offer all parents a 15% discount. Just enter COGNITASCHOOLS2020 on checkout! 

 

Take care, and we very much hope to see lots of your children out on camp this summer! 

 

Best Wishes,  

Max Folkes  

Managing Director 
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